
I support H.B. 2020. I have read the talking points for the Clean Energy Jobs Campaign and feel that H.B. 
2020 is an essential step toward addressing several time sensitive critical issues: jobs development, 
environmental, health and welfare, judicious utilization of natural resources, community 
sustainability…among others. 
 
I am appreciative of the opportunity to express my support for the bill. 
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720 Holly Street 
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